ATTACHMENT D
Adopted June 23, 2020

The Board makes the following response to the recommendation made by the Tax Supervising and
Conservation Commission (TSCC) which is contained in the letter from the 2™ TSCC Hearing on June 22,
2020 certifying the FY 2021 County budget.

1. Recommendation — Economic Uncertainty and Pandemic Response

“Even as revised, the Adopted Budget is infused with uncertainty due to the economic downturn and
County’s evolving public health responsibilities. Because of this, we anticipate significant revisions to the
budget during the fiscal year and request the district report on its revised FY21 budget to the
Commission no later than December 31, 2020.”

Response —
The County will schedule a hearing to update the Tax Supervising and Conservation Commission (TSCC)

on the status of our FY 2021 budget with regard to the economy and the pandemic prior to December
31, 2020.



